
Our health and Covid- conscious plan: 

1. All are welcomed to attend RMC's indoor 9:30 am service. For the safety of those who cannot 

be vaccinated we strongly urge all those who can be vaccinated do so before attending.  

2. For contact tracing purposes, all attendees will enter the west door and record contact 

information. Note: Attendance will be limited to 1/3 of capacity (about 80) people.  

3. Masks (covering nose and mouth) will always be worn while inside by individuals older than 2 

years; No pulling down masks to speak.  

4. Physical distancing of 6 feet should be maintained. Every other pew will be roped off. 

5. We will project the order of service vs. paper bulletins  

6. Immediately following the service we will have an offering plate available for collecting 

contributions in the Wesley room by the window. You may also continue to mail contributions 

to the church, drop them by the church office, or give online through EasyTithe. 

7. The indoor portion of the gathering will be limited to 45 minutes.  

8. There will be no congregational singing, although we might hum in accompaniment to a 

soloist. 

9. Children must remain seated with their families for the entire service.  If children are restless, 

please take them to the Sunflower Room or outside. There will be no nursery service available 

at this time. 

10. Only the restroom in the Sunflower Room should be utilized.    

11. No food or drink (sorry, no doughnuts....yet) 

12. ALL PEOPLE SHOULD EXIT THE BUILDING IMMEDIATELY ONCE THE SERVICE CONCLUDES.   

13. Any fellowship time will be outside; the fellowship hall will not be available. Conversations 

without masks may be carried on outdoors under lower risk conditions. 

14. Physical contact will be discouraged. 

15. Covid task force members and/or Deacons will serve as greeters/ushers to keep us all health 

conscious! 


